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Holiday Season 2020 

Dear Friend: 

Residents in nursing homes and assisted living have never faced greater challenges 
than they have this year, as the coronavirus exacerbated longstanding problems in 
our long term care facilities. Far too many vulnerable residents suffered and even 
died due to infection with COVID-19. Too many more suffered silently, as a result of 
abject neglect and loneliness.  

Thanks to the generosity of our supporters, LTCCC has 
been able to make a difference in the lives of residents 
and their families in the face of the pandemic. We have 
fought every day for better care, safety, and humane 
treatment. We have worked with families and 
ombudsmen, so that they can effectively advocate for 
better care in their facilities. We have advocated on both the state and national 
levels for better staffing, family visitation, and improved infection control safeguards. 

Please help us today, so that we can continue to be a strong voice for quality care 
and life with dignity in the coming year.  

LTCCC is a small organization, but with your help we can make a big difference in 
residents’ lives.  People in long term care are often very vulnerable.  Frail elderly 
people cannot easily walk out of their nursing home when the care is bad.  An 
individual with significant dementia cannot simply explain when they are frightened 
or hungry or uncomfortable.  We are entirely dedicated to providing a strong voice 
for the residents and families who depend on their nursing home or assisted living. We 
hope that you will join us in supporting our mission! 
 

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
Richard J. Mollot 
Executive Director 
 

P.S. You can make a tax-deductible donation right now on our Website, 
www.nursinghome411.org, or by sending a check to the Long Term Care Community 
Coalition at One Penn Plaza Suite 6252, NY, NY 10119.   

LTCCC is a small 
organization, but with 
your help we can 
make a big difference 
in residents’ lives.   
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